JOSEPH A. CURTATONE
MAYOR

OFFICE OF STRATEGIC PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
June 24, 2010

Honorable Alderman Heuston
City Hall, 93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

Re:  Board Order #188393
Status of [-93 Interchange Study

Dear Alderman Heuston:

Please be advised that OSPCD is in receipt of your Board Order #188393, dated November 11,
2009, which requested that the Executive Director of the Office of Strategic Planning and
Community Development provide quarterly updates to the Committee on Finance relative to the
status of the 1-93 Interchange Study.

This letter is serving as said quarterly update for the Board of Aldermen’s Finance Committee on
a proposed study of the 1-93 Interchange. As you are aware, the City submitted a proposed scope
of work to MassDOT in 2009. Currently, OSPCD staff remain in negotiation with both the state
and federal government regarding the scope of the project.

We will update you again when the status changes.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Michael Lambert at 617.625.6600 x2522.

Respectfully,

Py Al /

MONICA R. LAMBOY
Executive Director
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